
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 32 By Councillor Rae for answer by the 

Convener of the Culture and 
Communities Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 1 February 
2018  

   

Question (1) What action has the council taken to deal with the issue of 

graffiti/tagging which is becoming a blight across the city? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Are there plans for the Council to maintain a tagging 

database? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Are there plans for a multi-agency approach to resolve the 

problem? 

Answer (3)  
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